
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14th February 2020 
 
 

Grade 2 ‘Operation Empathy’ Incursion 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

In line with our first unit of inquiry ‘Heroes reflect our beliefs and values,’ we have 
organised an incursion that will be conducted by Values for Life. They will present a session 
titled ‘Operation Empathy.’ The session is designed to help students think about the 
people they share their home, classroom, school and world with. The incursion focuses on 
working as a member of a team and community and how we can best cooperate, 
communicate, appreciate, encourage and thrive when part of a team. Through a variety of 
interactive activities, games, discussion, stories, multi-media, and video the workshop 
helps students to enact empathy by thinking about putting themselves in someone else’s 
situation and taking positive actions that create a stronger community.  

This is a valuable, hands on learning experience which encourages students to explore 
their individuality and others around them. It will be really beneficial for your child to attend 
this educational and engaging incursion coming soon to Seabrook.  
 
 

Date:    Friday, 6th March 
Cost:     $6.00 
Venue:  BER building, North Wing  
 
  

Session 1:    8:50 - 9:50am  (2EA & 2KA & 2EM & 2GR) 
Session 2:  9:50 -10:50am (2SS & 2EP & 2HM) 
 
       Payment options are cash, CSEF or Qkr. 

 

Please return your payment of $6.00 and your signed permission envelope by Monday 2nd 

March, 2020 for all payment options. Qkr payment option will close on Monday 2nd of 
March at 10am. 
 
 

 
Thank you for ongoing support. 
 
Grade Two Teachers.  
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